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Project Estimated Fiscal Federal State Local
Phase Cost Year Share Share Share

PE 284,800 2011 227,800 0 57,000

RW 84,000 2014 67,200 0 16,800

CN 2,308,600 2017 1,846,900 0 461,700

Total $2,677,400 $2,141,900 $535,500

last update: 2/3/2017

The following is the cost breakdown for the Carroll Road project.

The local agency responsible for this project is the Town of Huntertown.  You may 
contact the Town of Huntertown at 637-5058, if you have any questions or 

comments.

Carroll Road: Preserve Blvd to Bethel Road
(DES# 09001973)

Project Description

This is a road reconstruction project. The proposed improvements include three 12-foot lanes
and combinded curb and gutter on both sides, a 5-foot parkway grass strip with a 5-foot sidewalk
for the north side, and drainage improvements.

The preliminary engineering phase of this project began in 2011. The right of way phase began in
2014. This project let on January 19, 2017. Construction of this project will begin in the spring of
2017.  The funding for this project is provided through Group IV program.
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